
FAQ n.21847

FAQs:
Acceptance of applications from foreign design organisations, Design Organisations

Question:
What is the impact of this policy for existing foreign DOA holders?

Answer:
The policy has no retro-active impact on previously issued DOA certificates and activities
performed by those organisations within their current approved scope. Consequently, the policy
only applies to applications not covered by existing design organisation approvals.

Last updated:
13/01/2017

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/it/faq/21847
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